
Public Notice 

Notice of Intent to Submit an Application for  

Lottery for Education: Afterschool Programs Grant 
 

In accordance with the application instructions from the Tennessee Department of Education, LEAD 

Southeast Middle School submits a public notice to the community that it plans to submit an application 

for a Lottery for Education: Afterschool Program grant LEAD Southeast Middle School.  

If awarded funding, information about this program will be disseminated on our website.  

We invite comments and partnerships as we work to improve the services offered to our students 

through quality expanded learning programs. If you have questions or comments, please email our 

Family and Community Engagement Coordinator at ​erin.molitoris@leadpublicschools.org. 

 

This announcement serves as public notice of our intent to apply. 
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